
Jessica Johnson
3107 Christopher Court

Johnsburg, IL 60051
jessicajohnson10@live.com

The Johnsburg Post Prom 2024 Committee Needs Your Help

Dear Valued Community Partner:

The Johnsburg Post Prom 2024 event will be held Friday, May 3, 2024 located at the
Enchanted Castle in Lombard, Illinois. We are requesting donations with this effort from area
businesses.

We respectfully request your business consider sponsoring this event through a financial
donation. Donations will be used to provide activities, refreshments, entertainment and
transportation for the students attending Post Prom. As you might imagine, keeping up to more
than 200 teenagers from the Johnsburg High School and their guests occupied for three hours
is no easy task. We are proud of our tremendous success for the past years but it takes the
support of area businesses like yours to continue with this program.

Here are the ways you can make your donation.
● Checks payable to Johnsburg Schools Activity Account/Post Prom 2024
● Donation cans are located throughout the community; AMB Roofing, Nature’s Scholars,

Salon Artistix, and many more
● Attend our fundraisers: local dinner nights and Casino Night fundraiser; more information

coming soon
● Raffle baskets and auction items for our upcoming fundraisers
● Accepted donations also include gift cards to add to our fundraising baskets and store

gift cards to purchase fundraising items

All donations can be sent to Jessica Johnson, 3107 Christopher Court, Johnsburg, IL
60051. Make checks payable to Johnsburg Schools Activity Account/Post Prom 2024. No
donation is too small. Monetary donations are tax‐deductible (EIN 36-6005083). If donations
need to be picked up, please contact one of the committee members below.

Thank you for your consideration. Your donations and support are greatly appreciated and
essential in making Post Prom a success.

Sincerely,
Johnsburg Post Prom Committee

Jessica Johnson Christine Giovingo Angela Vallone
(815) 529-3742 (815) 526-2198 (815) 793-2474

*Post Prom is a non-related Johnsburg District 12 event and completely managed by committee
volunteers.


